
      

 

 

New York, 31 May 2024 

 

Excellency,  

 

Reference is made to the letter of the Co-Facilitators of the intergovernmental process for the Declaration 

on Future Generations, dated 3 May 2024, with which we transmitted the compilation of written inputs to 

the zero draft submitted by Member States and Observers on 19 April 2024. 

 

We take this opportunity to express our gratitude to all delegations for their active engagement in the first 

reading of the zero draft of the Declaration on Future Generations, held on 14 and 17 May, with the 

compilation document as a resource. The collaborative spirit and constructive feedback received underscore 

our shared dedication to creating a sustainable and inclusive future for all.  

 

Annexed to this letter, you will find the REV1 of the Declaration on Future Generations, which has been 

carefully crafted to reflect the collective insights, written inputs, general comments, and interventions made 

by Member States to date. We believe that this revised text successfully addresses the needs and interests 

of future generations while reflecting the priorities and actions envisioned by Member States.  

 

Additionally, you will find an Explanatory Note indicating our working methodology in progressing from 

the zero draft to this REV1. This revised version builds upon the foundational principles and objectives 

established in the zero draft, incorporating valuable contributions from Member States and Observers. 

 

The second reading of the Declaration on Future Generations will be held on 10 June 2024, from 10:00AM 

to 1:00PM in CR2, and will take place based on the annexed REV1. We will take a paragraph-by-paragraph 

approach to negotiating the text, with Member States and Observers limited to two (2) minutes per 

intervention, per paragraph. Interventions made on behalf of groups will be limited to four (4) minutes. 

 

Should time constraints prevent the completion of all paragraphs on 10 June 2024, we shall consider the 

possibility of continuing the second reading on 14 June 2024. We will ensure that this additional session 

does not overlap with other processes within the Summit of the Future. 

 

In light of this, an updated roadmap for the remainder of the process is outlined below: 

 

 

Date Time Objective Venue 

31 May 2024  Issuance of the REV1 and 

Explanatory Note  

 

 

10 June 2024 10:00am – 1:00pm Second reading 

 

CR2 

14 June 2024 TBD Second reading (continuation) 

 

TBD 

17 June 2024   Issuance of the REV2 

 

 

26 June 2024 10:00am – 1:00pm Third reading  Trusteeship Council 

Chamber 

 

 

For further questions regarding this letter and the roadmap, your delegation may contact our experts, Ms. 

Yanique DaCosta from the Permanent Mission of Jamaica (Yanique.DaCosta@mfaft.gov.jm) and Mr. 

Rogelio Voges from the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of the Netherlands (rja.voges@minbuza.nl).  

Permanent Mission of Jamaica 
         to the United Nations 

 

mailto:Yanique.DaCosta@mfaft.gov.jm
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We look forward to your continued engagement. 

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Yoka M.G. Brandt 

 

 

Brian Wallace 

 

Permanent Representative of  

the Kingdom of the Netherlands  

to the United Nations 

Permanent Representative of  

Jamaica to the United Nations  

 

 


